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Chair Nathanson and Committee, 

 

As I read this bill I see there are people that will be hurt if they have a lien against 

personal property when someone doesn’t pay their property taxes. I believe that the 

personal property didn’t really belong to the nonpaying property tax ower anyway. 

This is a poorly thought out bill and should not be passed out of this committee.  

 

Please oppose HB3085 

 


